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125 Imberhorne Lane

| Objection

I object to the proposed plan due to the following [ ] Air quality at the junction of London Road and
Imberhorne Lane. The MSDC 2020 Air Quality Annual Status Report, shows the NO2 levels on London
Road, East Grinstead are in exceedance of 44.1ug/m3. Although this monitoring site (MSAQ29) is a
little further up the road from the Imberhorne Lane junction, one would come to the assumption that
these levels would be equal if not higher at the London Road/Imberhorne Lane junction. With the
proposed amount, frequency and period of time of this proposed HGV movement, this would have a
significant increase and detrimental effect to health in an area already exceeding NO2 limits. [ ] The
HGV's would be passing directly along the entrance to a large school which significantly increases the
risk of hazards and dangers to the children travelling to and from school/crossing the road in an
already very busy and congested road at peak times. [ ] Narrow points along Imberhorne Lane,
especially the bridge over the Worth Way and Bluebell Railway and the 2 tight bends inbetween. There
are also build outs on Imberhorne Lane. The road is not suitable for HGV's and will significantly
increase the risk of accidents on the road.
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